
Dear parents, 

Ski Season 2016 -2017 is fast approaching and we are now preparing for the youth 

program (Bunny rabbit & Jackrabbit). The program will run from Saturday January 

the 7th 2016 to Saturday March 4th 2017 from 1:30 to 3:00 (8 weeks - note that on 

February 18-19, there will be a race at the ski club).  We are asking you to arrive at 

least 10-15 minutes ahead of time. 

  

Registration: 

Once again, membership registration along with the youth program registration is 

offered ONLINE!  This is a quick and easy way to get registered! Should you want to 

register in person, we cannot guarantee WiFi access at the chalet. A few hardcopies of 

the membership form will be available at the chalet on the November 19th open 

house.  Should you choose this option, there will be an extra charge of $10.00 to 

process your form. 

Please visit our Club Website at http://temiskamingnordic.ca (under the tab: 

recreational skier & Clubs events) to complete your registration. 

Note, equipment rental for those registered in the youth program will be 

available on November 19th, from 1p.m. to 3p.m, at the TNSC chalet. First come 

first serve!  

The annual ski swap will also occur on November 19th at the chalet around the 

same time. 

Reminder:  all youth program participants MUST have a TNSC membership (it could 

be either individual or family membership).  

  

See you soon 

  

Isabelle Goulet 

Bunny Rabbit & Jackrabbit coordinator 

http://temiskamingnordic.ca/

